## **Tammy Hodgman**

From:

holly Tubbs <watersystemswindham@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, December 13, 2018 10:41 AM

To:

Amanda L. Lessard; Donald H. Gerrish; Christopher S. Hanson

Subject:

C -3

## Dear Amanda

When we spoke yesterday we talked about a noise ordinance as I said I thought it was a rule that you didn't start outdoor work before 7:00 A.M. you informed me it wasn't a rule just common courtesy which is apparently not common anymore. This was in response to Mr. Nangles' discussion at the Town Council meeting about trucks operating at 4-5:00 A.M..

Then we discussed how the Town could enforce a noise ordinance. I would think the town would enforce it the same way they have been other violations. Someone complains and the town sends them a letter or whatever they do. You told me you all were working on this and rewriting about the number of service vehicles or whatever and I told you I would take what I could get and have to compromise. I have rethought that and think I can save you a whole lot of time and effort.

Give C-3 Constructions Services -- the same economic advantage as C-1. If it's good enough for No. Windham it's certainly good enough for So. Windham.

Thank You Holly Tubbs